
 

CORONAVIRUS DISEASE 2019 (COVID-19) CLUB UPDATE 

Dear Members,  

Due to the COVID-19 global pandemic, the Club deeply concerns about the health and wellbeing 

of all Members, Guests and our Employees. Subsequence to the announcement of The 

Government of Hong Kong, we would update you our precautionary measures from 12am on 

15th July for a period of 7 days.   

- Body temperate check must be conducted when entering the Club premises;  

- All Members, Guests and Visitors must wear a mask all the time within the Club premises 

except consuming food and beverage in the restaurant;  

- Hand sanitizing dispensers is available within the Club;  

- Safety in numbers – We just need to make sure your party has 4 people or less;    

- Rest assured that at our Club premises, all tables are spaced at least 1.5 meters apart;  

- The seating capacity has been reduced by 50%;  

- Dine-in services after 6pm is not allowed until 5am the next morning, takeaway service is 

arranged  

In the meantime, please avoid visiting the Club if you have:  

- Travelling outside Hong Kong for the past 14 days;  

- With close contact with anyone who has been outside of Hong Kong in the past 14 days;  

- Shown any symptoms of illness in the past 14 days; that include fever, cough, shortness 

of breath or sore throat;  

- Refused wearing mask 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. Please stay safe and healthy, 

I look forward to seeing you soon at the Club.  

Warmest Regards,  

 

Mr C C Wong  

Club Manager  

14th July 2020  


